
Announcements for Sunday December 27,  2020 
 

ACTS: 30 Day Kids (and Adults)  

Bible Reading Challenge;  short passages, 

long passages, or entire chapters,  

whatever your ability we have a challenge 

for YOU! You may pick up a copy of the guide in the  

Worship Center & they will also be included in the  

January Newsletter and I am happy to email copies to  

whomever needs! Thanks for joining us for our  

2021 challenge beginning in January. 

Student Ministry 
Dec. 30 - No Life 122 

Tues.-Wed., Dec. 29-30 CROSS Conference 
Watch Party for College Students  
(Tue. 5-10 pm & Wed. 1-10 pm) 

“Praying for 2021” 
Monday, Dec. 28th - 6:00 pm - WC 

Some have chosen to also fast that day 

Year End Contributions must be in the church office 

by 3 pm on Thursday, Dec. 31st or postmarked by Dec. 31, to 

receive credit for this year; all other contributions received on 

or after January 1st will be credited to 2021. 

E-Giving is also available at our church website,  

candiescreek.com or thru the Ministry One app. You can set 

up automatically recurring contributions; you can also  

contribute to the budget, or to any designated offering that is 

currently available by traditional means. 

Thank you again for your faithfulness in giving during 

this difficult year. Your commitment to this church and to our 

Lord Jesus is a tremendous blessing. 

This Sunday’s Message: 

Matthew 11:2-6  

“Good News to the Poor” 

Caring Place Annual 

Coat Drive  
thru Dec. 30th 

Remember we will be voting on the budget &  
2 other items Sunday morning 

Lottie Moon Offering to date -  $19,632.25  

Ladies Bible Study resumes! 

Acts Part 1 - Jesus’ Witnesses, Empowered by His 

Spirit - 8 week study on chapters 1-12 
 

Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:30 pm ZOOM ONLY beginning January 12 

Thursdays 9:00 - 11:00 am  Zoom and in-person (your 

choice) beginning January 14 

If you are new to Precept studies, please contact  

Marsa Garner at 605-5705 for workbook ordering  

info and orientation date. 

Candies Creek Baptist Church, 

 Thank you so much for your donation to my ministry 

in memory of our mom, Nancy Chastain. She loved  

Relational Healing Ministry and would be pleased with 

your support. As you know mom left a legacy of loving, 

serving,& ministering to others & I have continued her  

legacy. What a woman! I miss her already. 

Love, Bill Jr. 


